Gordon Head Middle School
Wednesday
May 17, 2023

The gathering space is available at lunch today for grade 7s.

Hot lunch tomorrow is pizza. Please check the order lists with your teacher today if you are unsure
whether or not you have an order for tomorrow.

There is an IMPORTANT leadership meeting today at lunch, in the library, to get ready for the grade
6 tours tomorrow and to plan for our Family Movie Night.

Congratulations to all of our track and field athletes on yesterday's track meet at UVic. Results from
the last 2 meets will be out early next week. Meet #3 is tomorrow and the following is information on
today’s practice sessions:

Everyone who is planning to run the 300M and 1200M, you have a practice at lunch. Please come
out to our track promptly at noon.

High jump practice for all grade 8 students (both boys and girls) will be at lunch today. Please meet
in the gym after you have been dismissed by the duty EA from your class rooms at lunch.

Girls discus, boys shot put and boys long jump will practice after school today. Please meet at 3PM
by our sandpit. Make sure to connect with Mr. Owen if you intend to participate in the track meet
tomorrow but can not make any of today’s practices. There will be a meeting for all of these athletes
tomorrow. Stay tuned to the announcements for those details.

Marching band meets today at nutrition break. There is a marching band practice Thursday morning
from 7:45 to 8:30 instead of at lunch time. Please be on time.

Orchestra Finale concert is tonight at UVic in the McKinnon gym. Advanced Strings meet at 5:40 for
a quick practice with the other groups. Intermediate Strings plan to arrive on campus after 6:15 and
no later than 6:40 for set up and tuning. The concert starts at 7:00PM. Remember to label and
bring your instrument, music, music stand and water bottle. Please note: strings classes will
continue until the end of the school year and we have a performance in June.

Torquay Big Buddies; Could all leadership students who are going to Torquay this afternoon, please
bring your lunch to Ms. May’s room at noon. We will be leaving to walk to Torquay at 12:15. Please
make sure you pack a water bottle with you.

Today is “Wear Your Best Rainbow Colours” day to show our support for the LGBTQ+ community.
We would like to take a picture of everyone in their colourful outfits; please meet in the gathering
space at the beginning of nutrition break to be in the photo.

Also, SOGI club members, if you would like to join Ms. Aerts to deliver our rainbow pins to Lambrick
Park, please meet in the library at lunch after the eating period.



